
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

AVAILABILITY OF PROPOSED BUDGET 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 2025 proposed budget of the Borough of Waynesboro will be 

available for public inspection on November 8, 2024, at the Administrative Offices of Borough 

Hall, 55 E. Main Street, Waynesboro, PA, during regular business hours (Monday thru Friday, 8:00 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m.) 

 

The proposed budget will also be available for public viewing on the Borough of Waynesboro=s 

website, www.waynesboropa.org (under Documents/Downloads, click on Budget). 

 

Borough Council anticipates adopting the proposed budget at their meeting to be held on 

November 20, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., in the second floor Council Chambers of Borough Hall.   

 

Prior to adoption, Council will entertain comments on the proposed budget.  Council will also 

accept comments concerning the proposed budget by email to the following address:  

jason@waynesboropa.org.  Comments will be accepted up to twenty-four (24) hours prior to start 

time of the scheduled meeting. 

 

Jason B. Stains 

Borough Manager  

 

 

AD TO RUN:  November 6, 2024 

mailto:jason@waynesboropa.org

